
Nutrition  Facts
Serving Size

Item # 641842
Desc: Milk, Dark, Yogurt Pretzel Nibs

(40g)                    
Servings Per Container Varied                   

Amount Per Serving
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641842 Milk, Dark, Yogurt, Pretzel Nibs
Ing: Milk chocolate (sugar, cocoa butter,
whole milk powder, chocolate liquor, soy
lecithin (an emulsifier), vanillin
(artificial flavor), dark chocolate (sugar,
chocolate liquor, cocoa butter, soy lecithin
(an emulsifier), and vanilla)), yogurt
coating (sugar, partially hydrogenated palm
kernel oil, nonfat milk powder, whole milk
powder, yogurt powder (cultured whey and
nonfat milk), lactic acid, soy lecithin (an
emulsifier), vanillin (artificial flavor) and
sour cream flavor), pretzel nibs (unbleached
enriched wheat flour (flour, niacin, reduced
iron, thiamine mononitrate-b-1, riboflavin
b-2, folic acid), malt, salt, soybean oil,
and yeast), and confectioners glaze.
**Contains: Milk, Soy and Wheat Ingredients.
**This product made in facility that
processes peanuts, tree nuts, soy, wheat, and
dairy products.
Product information/materials may change.
Refer to the package or call for updates.
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